
 

 
 

Home 
Learning 

 

Year 4 
 

 

 
Date: 19/07/24 
 

 
As we come to the end of Year 4, we (Miss Smith and I) would like to thank you for 
your support this year with your child’s learning. I am incredibly proud of the progress 
that each and every child has made. We finish school on Tuesday for the summer 
holidays and children start back at school with Ms Rook on Wednesday 4th September 
2024. 
 
On Monday, we will be hosting a ‘World Arts Day’ and children have picked 3 activities 
to partake in during the day. We ask that children come to school in old clothes on this 
day, as there will be paint, clay, grout and other messy things which may get on their 
clothing. 
 
School books have been sent home this week, I hope that you enjoy looking through 
your child’s wonderful learning from this year and getting the opportunity over the 
summer to share in some brilliant experiences together, which are just as important for 
their development as their academic learning. If you have any school library books at 
home, can you please send them in on Monday/Tuesday so the library can be fully 
stocked and ready to go in September. If you find any books over the summer, please 
send these with your child in the autumn. 
 
End of year reports were emailed at 16:00 on Monday 15th July. I hope they provide a 
small snapshot of insight into your child’s progress and achievement this year. If you 
have not received your report, or you would like to discuss the report, please contact 
the school office. 
 
Over the summer, there is no home learning set, however I have once again included 
the Y3/4 Common Exception Words overleaf so you can continue to practice these if you 
wish. TTRS also remains available throughout the holidays and the internet has an 
endless wealth of learning materials and educational games. As mentioned last week, 
Weymouth Library is supporting a summer reading challenge again this year which we 
would encourage children to partake in if you are able to support. 
 
Have a fabulous, restful, energetic, sun-filled, adventurous and relaxing summer 
holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back in September. 
 
All the best, 
 
Mr Edmonds 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


